
 Dear Residents, 

 On Tuesday, March, 23, 2021, Black Diamond Paving will be on property finishing the speed 
 bump installation. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We ask that for you 
 safety you stay away from any tools or machinery being used. Please be advised, there will be 
 no road closures as part of this project. 

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact us by phone at (831) 
 647-2442 or via email at  lcunningham@regencymg.com  . 

 Thank you, 

 Regency Management Group 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 
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